Due Date: Wednesday, Dec. 1, 2021

Sample Message

COPY this sample message into body of new email.

Dear Republican State Central Committee Member ______,

It has come to my attention that during the upcoming Ohio Republican State Central Committee meeting on Friday, December 3rd, the committee will be voting on candidate endorsements for the May, 2022 Primary including in the US senate, Ohio governor and other statewide races as well.

DO NOT ENDORSE IN THE REPUBLICAN PRIMARY ELECTION!

The Primary is for the base of the Republican Party to determine who they want to represent them during the 2022 General Election, and you should not squelch the base by supporting State Central Committee endorsements. Additionally, **some members of the State Central Committee are DeWine political appointees**, and everyone should be against them voting on endorsing DeWine for governor. Allowing these members to do so is a conflict-of-interest because they would literally be undermining the majority of the party's base for personal gain. This is as morally wrong and corrupt as quid pro quo bribery!

Be better than this, and do not endorse in the Primary Election! Let the voters decide who they want to represent them in November 2022!

Sincerely,